
 

 
 

16/09/2022 

Recognition of the first 2 weeks of new school year. 
 

We have had a wonderful start to the new academic year in school.  
 

We continue to welcome our new nursery starters in to Hedgehogs, I know that Mrs Golec, Mrs 
Richardson and Miss Wells are so delighted to have new friends in nursery and they are very proud of 

how beautifully everyone is settling in.  
Well Done Hedgehogs!! 

 
Our new Reception children have made a fantastic start in Badgers classes and they have shown great 

resilience being in school all day and having lunch in the dining hall,  amazingly well. 
Miss Robinson, Miss Milligan, Mrs Bramham and Miss Connolly are all incredibly proud of all the 

Badgers, Keep it up!!! 
 

Our Year 1 children in both Rabbit and Otter Class have settled back in and are also showing wonderful 
resilience and respect by remembering our high expectations and values in our school. 

Wonderful job, Rabbits and Otters!!! 
Miss Khan, Miss Keeligan, Miss Smith and Miss Crawshaw are bursting with pride! 

 
 

Our Year 2 children in Otters and Foxes have started the new year superbly and are modelling good 
learning behaviours and our school values to our younger children.  

Miss Smith, Miss Crawshaw, Miss Green and Mrs Kelly are so proud of everyone being responsible and 
respectful.  

Well done Otters and Foxes!! 

 

 MEET THE TEACHER  

It was so lovely to see so many of our families in school on Monday ad Tuesday of this week, spending 

time with new class teachers. 

Our Chair and Vice chair of Governors attended these meetings and spent time talking to families 

about school and the value of these meetings at the start of the school year.  

Here are some of the comments shared- 

“Warm and welcoming, amazing” 

“Always helpful with SEND” 

“very supportive” 

“Very helpful and we now feel like we know the teacher better and will feel confident speaking with 

her” 

“Nice to hear feedback on how she’s getting on in first week of school” 

Reading   
Reading is the most important skill your child needs to enable them to reach their full potential! 

Children who read at home make more progress than children who do not, so please do  spend 5-10 
minutes each day reading with or reading to your child. 

 
We love books and stories at school and we wish for you to join us with our love of reading.  

Please see the dates the below for invites into school to enjoy reading together.  
 

Stay and Read  
We are inviting our grown ups into classrooms at the start of a session to spend 15 minutes reading 

our reading books. These sessions will be taking place each half term and our first session for Rabbits, 
Otters and Foxes will take place on  

 
Wednesday 5th October.  

 
On this morning please come into class with your child at the start of the day and enjoy reading 

together.  
 

Story time with Mrs Littlewood 
 

Friday 7th October 2.30pm         Year 2        pupils in Foxes and Otters  
 

Friday 14th October 2.20pm         Year 1         pupils in Rabbits and Otters  
 

Friday 21st October 2.30pm        Reception          pupils in Badgers 1 & 2  
 

We look forward to seeing you at these events!! 


